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Go North East offers free bus travel for
veterans and members of the Armed
Forces

Go North East, the region’s largest bus operator, is proud to offer free travel
on all of its buses across the North East for all veterans and members of the
Armed Forces on Remembrance Sunday, the 10th November 2019.

The company, which has many veterans in its workforce, and operates over
600 buses across the region, is making it as easy as possible for people to
travel to Remembrance events across the North East whilst showing its
appreciation and recognition of the sacrifices made by members of the Armed



Forces past and present.

Free travel is available on any Go North East bus across the North East on
Remembrance Sunday to serving personnel who can produce a current ID
card, veterans displaying a veterans badge and all travelling in uniform.

Stephen King, Commercial Director at Go North East, said: “We are proud to
show our appreciation to those in the Armed Forces past and present by
making it even easier to travel to a Remembrance Event this Sunday. We have
many veterans across our team of 2,000 people as well as the many serving
and veteran members of the armed forces who use our services each day."

For more information, visit gonortheast.co.uk
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